Sent: 8/11/2020 9:18:10 PM
Subject: 27-29 North Avalon Rd, 2107

Have lived happily in Nth Avalon for 35 years, n many developments, though over the top, are
not as horrendous as the one 27-29 Nth Avalon Rd. It is ridiculously large n excessive n not

appropriate for Nth Avalon. Thank U. Kydd

Sent from my OPPO A57 on the Telstra Mobile Network



